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Heller Statement on Proposal to Extend Ryan/Murray Budget to Pay for Unemployment Insurance Extension  

(Washington, D.C.) – Today, U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) stated his opposition to a proposal to extend the Ryan/Murray budget as a way to pay for a 12-month unemployment insurance extension. Senator Heller introduced a three-month extension along with Senator Jack Reed (D-RI) to extend the unemployment benefits for three months without a "pay for."
“I want to help those who are actively seeking work, which is why I pushed my colleagues to join me and extend these benefits for three months without paying for them. I have even said I am supportive of extending unemployment benefits for 12-months.  For the past many days, I have worked with my colleagues in good faith to find a bipartisan solution. Unfortunately, despite extensive conversations, this proposed pay-for is no deal, and not one that I can support,” Senator Dean Heller. 

The proposed deal extends the Ryan/Murray budget for an additional 16 months from through 2024 into 2025. This extension accounts for nearly 17 billion in funding for unemployment benefits.

Senator Heller previously opposed the Ryan/Murray budget on the basis that it offered no real reforms to our nation's long-term spending. It also cut benefits for veterans.
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